
PORT CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 

 
26th January 2016 
 
No ladies Social bowls today. Ladies social days will resume on 2nd February limited 
space available due to district games put your name down early. 

AUSTRALIA DAY  2 bowl mixed triples, 2 full greens with plenty of colour, 
Australia Vs the rest of the World superb day. 
 

Great Aussie pie,  peas and mash was enjoyed by one and all. 
 
CONGRATULATIONS to Kerry Bolsover, Pat Light, Janice Stockham. 
Runners up:  District Triples 
 
Good bowling & good luck to everyone competing in the District Pairs on Tuesday 2nd 
February at Lake Cathie and Port City. 
 
In regard to Social Bowls the Selectors would like to remind bowlers of the following 
arrangements: 
 
BOWLS – VISITORS MOST WELCOME – 9.15am for 9.30am start 
Tuesday Ladies Social Bowls   
Thursday Pairs  
Saturday Triples/Fours 
Sunday Mixed Triples – 1PM 
 
Please note that the bowls sheet will be removed the day before play, if there are any 
additions or deletions after that please ring Shirley on 65838127 or ring the Club on 
65831153 between 7.30 and 8.00 Tuesdays or between 8.00 and 8.30 Thursdays & 
Saturdays. 
 
Judy Brady has asked me to remind everyone of the changes to Veterans Day Badges. 
 
 Changes to Eligibility for Super Veteran and Star Veteran Badges 
 
WBNSW has changed the age for eligibility for badges: 
 
A member is now eligible for a Super Veteran’s Badge at age 75. 



A member is now eligible for a Star Veteran’s Badge at age 85. 
 
Therefore... 

• If you turned 75 between 1 January 2011 & 31 December 2016 you are entitled 
to be presented with a SUPER VETERAN Badge at this year’s Veterans’ Day. 

•  
• If you turned 85 between 1 January 2011 & 31 December 2016, you are entitled 

to be presented with a STAR VETERAN Badge at this year’s Veterans’ Day. 
 
Please let Judy Brady know by Monday 8 February: 
 
1. If you will be attending Veterans’ Day which is to be held at North Haven Bowling 

Club on Monday 4 April 2016. 
 
2. If you are eligible for one of the above badges and would like to receive one on 

the day. 
 
Barbara Standen – Publicity Officer  0410688581 

Good Bowling everyone, see you on the green, Keep smiling  
 


